

Brookline Fire Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes Board of Fire Engineers Monday, November 11, 2019

- The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.
- Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Flannery, Dave Joki and Dave Santucçio, as well as Chief Corey were present.
- September minutes were read and accepted. We had no meeting in October.
- We are working with Dispatch not to get as many text massages.
- There is room at the Transfer Station for Conex Boxes. Having a group meeting before we start training will help with the direction of training.
- We had one more new member join.
- The Board of Fire Engineers wants to continue the way it is now.
- 2019 budget is going well. We will have one or two more meetings on 2020 budget.
- Painting is all done, and Paul Kilgren did a great job.
- The boiler for downstairs has been ordered and will be here around the end of the year. The dehumidifier downstairs has been replaced.
- The Board is going for new 5E2 and not a Quint. 5R1 will be the next truck to be replaced. The new 5R1 will also replace 5E4. 5R2 will be the third truck to be replaced. The new 5R2 will also replace 5U1.
- We must talk with grant experts to see what would be the best truck for us to write a grant for. Odds are not very good to get a grant for a fire truck.
- Signing of bills.
- Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm, and next meeting will be held on December 9, 2019 at 7:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Charles E. Corey Sr.